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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It has been yet another busy week in school. The Y5/Y6’s have spent the week at Culmington Manor trying 

their hand at canoeing, climbing, high ropes and raft building to name but a few! If you haven’t had chance 

to see the photos, please have a look on Falcons class page. I am sure you will all join me if offering a huge 

thank you to Mrs Rae, Miss Cuthbertson and Miss Kearvell who accompanied the children this week and 

made sure they have enjoyed every second! 

 

Back in school things have been equally exciting and hard work in equal measure. Voyagers have been busy 

exploring haikus and limericks and having a go at writing their own! Buccaneers have hosted a science 

afternoon to show off their amazing investigations (see the photos below), whilst the Y2’s have worked 

incredible hard throughout the week completing their SATS papers. 

 

As we approach the last week of term, our thoughts are turning to all the exciting events we have planned for 

the summer, being kicked off at the end of next week with our jubilee celebrations! Please do check the dates 

of upcoming events on the website and get those dates in your diaries and look out for details of the jubilee 

celebrations also coming home today. 

 

I hope you all have fabulous weekend,  

Mrs Cartwright 

 

Buccaneers Science Afternoon: 
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JUBILEE CELEBRATIONS 

On Friday 27 May we will be having a non-uniform day - wear red/white/blue for a donation of £1. In the 
morning the children will be taking part in whole school art, followed by an afternoon tea party - hopefully 
outside followed by country dancing. We would like parents to donate cakes for the tea party and bring to 
school on Thursday if possible.  

Buccaneers Class would like: toy cars and old curtains or material to make dens with if you have any at 
home you could donate.  Thank you 

SHINE AND STAR AWARDS: 

Congratulations to the following children for winning either the Star or Shine award this week: 
Buccaneers: Shine: Inspire award to Darcie  – she never gives up especially in phonics especially with her reading. She 
works so hard and is an inspiration to others.  Star: Leo – so amazed with his imaginative writing this week, he 
worked so hard and wrote independently. He didn’t want help he wanted to do it all himself and he made me very 
proud.  
Hurricanes: Shine: Henry for trying hard and inspiring others to. Star: Hunter for always sitting nicely and smiling.  
Hercules: Shine: All year 2’s for inspirational attitude during SATs.   Star: Archie for working hard and always smiling.   
Voyagers: Shine: Lucy Wi for having a positive attitude.  Star: Charlie B for playing nicely in the playground with 
everyone. 

 
Congratulations also to the following: 
Reader of the Week:  Tyler in Buccaneers - He always reads 5 times a week and sometimes even more and his 
progress in reading has been amazing because he works so hard. 
Mathematician of the Week:  Anwen in Voyagers  
Writer of the Week:  Harry B in Hurricanes  

 
 
 
 
DATES FOR SUMMER TERM 2022  
  
23 May – Cycling proficiency starts 
24 May – Yr 4 Quad Kids athletic event 
25 May 3.30pm – Burford school meeting for Yr 5 
parents 
27 May – Jubilee celebrations 
30 May – Half term week 
17 June – School photographer in for Class photos 
29 June – Yr 2 multi skills event 
30 June/1 July – Yr 6 induction days at Burford 
6 July – KS2 performance 1.15pm 
7 July – KS2 performance 6pm 
12 July – Yr 2 Music festival; Reception  
graduation 2-3pm 

 
 
 
14 July – AM Sports day (18 July reserve sports day in 
case of bad weather on 14th) 
20 July – 9am Leavers assembly for Yr 6 
20 July – School finishes for the summer 
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